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Dear Parents,
‘The deep roots never doubt Spring will come.’ 
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week:

Ash – Fenn for being a super friend to everyone

Oak – Rosina for great attitude and focus
Beech – Edie for trying hard with her reading
Chestnut – Deian for fantastic understanding of work on fractions
Sycamore – Henry for producing some super persuasive writing and showing perseverance and resilience. 
Ghasa

Thank you for attending the Valentine Disco last night, we all had a great time and have raised funds for the school too!
My thanks to the Ghasa team for organising this fun event for the children.

Netball
Mrs Hewlett has requested that Netball Club will start on Tuesday 26th February 3.15 – 4.15 pm and that Year 4 pupils may also attend.

Clubs
All staff-led clubs will begin during the first week back after half term, Monday 25th February.
Dates Ahead
Monday 25th - No sports club – Mr Chapman hosting a gym session, invite only.

Tuesday 26th – Ghasa Meeting 7.30 pm Winterbourne Arms – all welcome
Wednesday 27th – Tag Rugby

Thursday 28th Sycamore Class to Marwell

Friday 1st – Gym Festival

Have a safe and pleasant half term and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 25th February.  

Paddy Macey.

